
SANDWELL METROPOLITAN BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 
The Borough Council of Sandwell (Market Street, Oldbury) (Temporary 
Road Closure, Footway Closure and Suspension of Two-Way Traffic 
Operation) Order 2025 intends to temporarily prohibit vehicles from 
proceeding along Market Street, which will be closed from the junction of 
Church Street for 30 metres.  
 
Access to any affected frontages will be maintained, but only when safety 
permits.  
 
Traffic will be diverted via Church Street, Wesley Street and Queen Street.  
 
The order intends to temporarily prohibit pedestrians from proceeding along 
the footways on both the southern and northern sides of Market Street, which 
will be closed from the junction of Church Street for 30 metres.  
 
A pedestrian diversion route will be signed via Church Street, Wesley Street, 
Queen Street and vice-versa.  
 
The existing one-way traffic operation of Market Street (eastern side of the 
road closure) will be suspended and two-way traffic operation introduced for 
access/egress whilst the works are in progress.  
 
The maximum duration is 18 months but the work is expected to be 
completed by 24/03/2025 effective from 10/03/2025.  
 
Purpose –  to facilitate access for roofing works by DWR Roofing and 
Carpentry Ltd.  
 
For more information please contact David Ricketts of DWR Roofing and 
Carpentry Ltd on 07365 430349. 


